
 

Want to be a part of Warwickshire Choristers? 

As we look to the future we are opening up new opportunities for involvement at 
the heart of our organisation. Do you have skills to offer to a charity that reaches 
young people and promotes singing and its positive benefits across Warwickshire? 

We are looking for up to three new trustees of the charity to join our established 
Board of Trustees. The Warwickshire Choristers Board currently consists of five 
Trustees who oversee the delivery of the organisation’s Strategic Plan. We are 
particularly interested in people with expertise in finance or law and those with 
contacts in fundraising and income generation. 

We want our Trustees to have diverse backgrounds and experience with a breadth 
of perspectives. We are a small organisation with big plans and welcome different 
ideas! 

Commitment required 

• Attendance at our AGM and at three Board meetings per annum, including 
input into our financial and strategic planning and the governance of the 
organisation 

• Support to an annual programme of activities, including our successful 
concerts 

• Advocacy of the organisation within diverse networks 

Expression of Interest 

Please send an expression of interest email to Stephanie Chettle-Gibrat, Chair of 
Trustees, at trustees@choristers.org stating what you would bring to the Board and 
the reasons for your interest. 
 
Closing date 30th April 2020. 

Current Trustees 
Stephanie Chettle-Gibrat (Chair) 
Jeremy Dibb (Secretary) 
Alison Lole (Acting Treasurer) 
Nick Hodges  
Heather Somerfield 


